
1L’s Weekly News – Week of March 16th 
 
Dates to Remember: 
* This Friday, March 20th at 1:45 p.m., we invite all parents to attend our Penguin 
Expedition.  We can’t wait to take you on a journey through the coldest place on 
earth!  We are encouraging our first grade scientists to wear black and white on 
Friday. 
* Wednesday, March 25th, Thursday, March 26th, and Wednesday, April 1st are 
early dismissal days (1:40 p.m.) due to conferences.  Thank you all for signing up for 
conference times. 
Reader’s Workshop: 
We are continuing our poetry unit by continuing to talk about visualizing, learning 
about repeating words in poems, and making connections to poems.  Ask your reader 
what he/she has learned about poetry so far! 
Writer’s Workshop: 
In Writer’s Workshop we will spend some time working on non-fiction science 
writing, in preparation for our upcoming Penguin Expedition. 
Math: 
This week in Math we will continue our place value unit.  We’ll talk about the words 
greater than (>) and less than (<). 
Word Work:  We will continue last week’s work. 
Our new Word Wall Words are:  before, could, going, look, where. 
Science/Social Studies: 
Our Expedition Leaders are getting 1L ready for our trip to Antarctica this week! 
Odds and Ends: 
* Please remember that library books should be returned to school on or before 
“B” days.  (Unless, of course, your reader is not finished with them!)  That way, 
your child can check out five new books for the week. 
 


